RECEIVED

CITY CLERK’S OFFice
WIDEC23 A 53
BOSTON, MA
Office of the Mayor
Michelle Wu

December 23, 2022

The Honorable Alex Geourntas
Office of the City Clerk

1 City Hall Square, Room 601
Boston, MA 02201

Dear Clerk Geourntas,

Please note that I will be out of town on Friday December 23rd at 9:00 am, returning
Monday December 26, 2022 at 5:00 pm.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Michdlls. W

Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston
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